LOS ANGELES/LONG BEACH
) HARBOR SAFETY COMMITTEE

Mandated by
California Oil Spill Prevention and
Response Act of 1990

June 30, 2016

Mr. Thomas Cullen
Administrator of OSPR
Department of Fish and Wildlife
P. O. Box 944209

Sacramento, CA 94244-2090

Dear Mr. Cullen:
I am pleased to announce that the 2016 Harbor Safety Plan for Los Angeles and Long
Beach Harbors, dated June 30, 2016, has been posted to the Marine Exchange of Southern

California’s web site and may be retrieved at:

http://www.mxsocal.ore/y HARBOR-SAFETY-AND-SECURITY/HARBOR-SAFETY/Harbor-
Safety-Plan.aspx

[ am again indebted to all the members of the committee who found time in their personal
and business lives to provide the input and work necessary to produce this document.

Since? %
J@IZ Ly éong

Chairman

¢/o Marine Exchange of Southern California
P. O. Box 1949 ¢ San Pedro # California 90733-1949
Telephone (310) 519-3134 e Fax (310) 241-0300
E-mail: HSC@mxsocal.org



